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Ref: PMU/TH  

 

October 2019 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 
Re: Theatre performance of ‘What the Dickens’ by the Globe Players – Thursday, 7th November 2019 

 

In English, all Year 7s will study A Christmas Carol by Charles Dickens. We would like to invite 

students to come and see a live theatre show here of ‘A Christmas Carol’ at Lower School (this 

is the new title for the ‘What the Dickens’ show). The performance will provide students with a 

solid foundation for the story as well as essential historical context to develop their understanding 

of the time it was written. It is great preparation for their reading of the novel, which will begin 

after half term. 

 

The visit will take place on Thursday 7th November 2019 during periods 1 and 2, in the Main Hall 

at Windmill Lane. 

  

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me on 

pmurray@imberhorne.co.uk. 

  

Yours faithfully 

 

P Murray  

 

Miss P Murray 

KS3 Leader of English 
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